
 

 

21 March 2022 

Western Power’s fifth access arrangement review 

Public forum this Friday 

The Economic Regulation Authority will host an online public forum on Western Power’s proposed 
access arrangement revisions this Friday, 25 March 2022, at 10:00am. 

The purpose of the forum is to help interested parties understand Western Power’s proposal, the 
ERA’s process for considering the proposal, and the key issues for stakeholder feedback.  

The forum will include presentations from Western Power and the ERA, and discussion of: 

• outages and network reliability 

• tariff changes 

• climate change challenges for the network 

• customer service standards 

• expenditure to maintain and improve the network. 

An access arrangement sets the terms and conditions, including prices, for access to Western 
Power’s network, which covers the south-west of Western Australia.  

To register to attend, please email info@erawa.com.au  by Wednesday, 23 March 2022.

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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